
NORTHVALE RECREATION MEETING MINUTES 
OCTOBER 23, 2018 

 
Present: Dave Uglione, Ken DeGennaro, Heinz Schroeder, Rich Fleury, John Briguglio, Nicole Cowley and Amy Ibrahimaj 
 
Council Liaison: Tom Argiro 
Others present: Brandon Giordano 
 
Motion to open the meeting at 8:25pm made by Dave Uglione, 2nd by John Briguglio. 
Motion to approve the minutes as written for the September 18, 2018 meeting made by Nicole Cowley, 2nd by Ken 
DeGennaro, all in favor, minutes approved. 
 
Basketball: Registration opened this week and paperwork was submitted to the Northvale school for both soccer and 
basketball. Gym time can begin November 12, 2018. Men’s basketball runs from 8:15-10:00pm and will be put on 
community pass for registration. Brandon Giordano will look into getting approval for more gym time at the school as 
well as other gyms. 
 
Motion to approve Brandon Giordano as the new Recreation Basketball Commissioner made by Rich Fleury, 2nd by Dave 
Uglione, all in favor, motion passed. CONGRATULATIONS TO BRANDON! 
 
Soccer: Veteran’s field is not in good shape this year with lots of weeds and crab grass, to the point that it is barely 
playable. Tom Argiro will relay this back to the council. The season has been going well. It took some time to get 12 
volunteers but many have stepped up. New goals have been purchased and set up at Hogan’s. Indoor soccer registration 
has opened and they will post on social media about it to better get everyone signed up on time. 
 
Jr. Marksmanship: Going well. More kids have moved to the competition level so there was less room for new kids to 
join. Heinz will look into ordering more ammo soon. 
 
Softball: Nothing going on to report. John, Nicole and Amy will look into donating the remaining food from the snack bar 
to the senior center and/or the giving room. 
 
Baseball: Nothing going on to report. There is a concern about the scoreboard not working. John is thinking of doing a 
pancake breakfast as a fundraiser, he will look into it. 
 
Other business: The commissioners went over the new Code of Conduct and complaint forms. Amy will be submitting to 
Mayor and Council for approval. 
 
Our next meeting will be moved to November 27, 2018 due to conflicts the week before. 
 
Motion to close the meeting at 9:25pm made by Dave Uglione, 2nd by Nicole Cowley. 


